



Universal Studios Japan is a theme park in Osaka. It was open in 2001 and it is famous because it is one of the most important parks about Harry Potter all over the world. The Wizarding World of Harry Potter was open in 2014.

The Wizarding World of Harry Potter was created to revive memories of Harry Potter's books.

On the one hand, we can find the Hogsmeade place, with a lot of shops and restaurants.

On the other hand, we can find Hogwarts. In Hogwarts, you can see the two main attractions: "Harry Potter and the Forbidden Journey", in which you can enjoy the castle with 4D technology; and the "Flight of the Hippogriff", which is an amazing roller-coaster.

If you like Harry Potter, you should come to this park in Japan. In this park, you are going to see pictures that move and talk, the pensieve, the Dumbledore... It is impressive!

You can also take a picture with the Hogwarts Express train, or color your face with one of the four different colors of one of the four houses: Gryffindor, Slytherin, Hufflepuff or Ravenclaw.

So, if you like Harry Potter you want to come to this awesome park in Japan! You will have a lot of fun!

1. Where is the Wizarding World of Harry Potter?
2. When was the Wizarding World of Harry Potter open?
3. Where are the shops and restaurants?
4. What two main attractions can you see in Hogwarts?
5. What happen to the pictures of this park?
6. How can you color your face?
7. Find a synonym for "amazing":
8. Write 4 sentences changing the verb to the form of "be going to".  
Example: Universal Studios in Japan is going to be a theme park.  

---

---

---

---
9. Write 4 sentences using the comparative. You can decide the sentences that you want to create.  
Example: Universal Studios in Japan is bigger than Disney in Paris.  

---

---

---

---